
 
PRESS RELEASE 

 

City of Floresville is Requesting Members for the Charter Review 
Committee 
 
The City of Floresville is in need of volunteers for the Charter Review 
Committee. 
 
Floresville, Texas ,June, 2014- Volunteers are needed for the Charter Review 
Committee to review the existing City Charter and recommend any changes 
and or amendments to the Charter to the City Council.  Residency if required 
for membership on this committee. 

The Charter Review Committee meeting(s) will be determined by the 
committee and will comply with Texas Open Meetings Act. 

Applications are available at Floresville City Hall and on the City Web Site 
www.cityoffloresville.org. The deadline for submission is Thursday July10, 
2014. 

To learn more about volunteering for the Charter Review Committee, please 
contact Monica Cordova, City Secretary at (830) 393-3106 ext. 7002 or visit 
the website at www.cityoffloresville.org. 


